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Christopher Cooney

From: Betty Leland
Sent: Thursday, April 02, 2015 2:42 PM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Oppose groups like SACE!

Good Afternoon: 
 
Please place the email below in Docket Correspondence for Consumers and their Representatives in Docket No. 150001-
EI. 
 
Thanks. 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Bob and Carolyn Phillips [mailto:bocamilo@cox.net]  
Sent: Thursday, April 02, 2015 2:34 PM 
To: Office Of Commissioner Graham 
Subject: Oppose groups like SACE! 
 
Bob and Carolyn Phillips 
122 Raintree Blvd 
Niceville, FL 32578 
 
April 2, 2015 
 
 
Dear Art Graham, 
 
I am writing because I am concerned about outside groups like the Southern Alliance for Clean Energy, which purport to 
be about what's best from Florida, but actually are funded by out-of-state interests. Florida has already imposed enough 
regulations on its energy sector. I can't afford to pay more to keep my home cool just to satisfy an interest group's 
agenda. Please oppose outside groups like SACE and do what is best for me -- help me keep my bills paid and my lights 
on. Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Bob and Carolyn Phillips 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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